
 

 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE: Arvin Community Services District Groundwater Sustainability 
Agency Notice of Public Hearing – Topic: Adoption of the South of Kern River Groundwater 
Sustainability Plan  

                                                   When: July 21, 2022 @ 6:00 P.M.  

                           Where: Arvin CSD Main Office: 309 Campus Drive, Arvin, CA 93203. 

                                   Online via Zoom meeting at: https://www.zoom.us/join  

                                       Meeting ID: 980 804 2989               Password: 9Ap9yf 

 

You are invited by the Arvin Community Services District as part of the Arvin Groundwater 
Sustainability Agency (GSA) to attend a public hearing on July 21, 2022 at 6:00 P.M. to consider 
adoption of the South of Kern River (SOKR) Groundwater Sustainability Plan (GSP) for the San 
Joaquin Valley Groundwater Basin – Kern County Subbasin (DWR Basin No. 5-022.14). The GSP 
was prepared pursuant to the Sustainable Groundwater Management Act of 2014, and California 
Water Code Section 10728.4. The GSA provided a Notice of Intent to Adopt a GSP to the Kern 
County Planning and Natural Resources Department and City of Arvin on April 21, 2022. A 
downloadable copy of the GSP was posted on the District website 
https://aewsd.org/water/sgma/ for public review on June 14, 2022, after a public meeting of the 
District Board. The public, agencies and other interested parties are invited to attend the public 
hearing and provide written or verbal comments. Comments received during the public hearing 
will be considered by the District for its determination to adopt the proposed GSP. More 
information (including downloadable copies of notices and the final SOKR GSP) can be found at 
https://aewsd.org/water/sgma/. If you are planning to attend this workshop, please RSVP to Raul 
Barraza, Jr. at (661) 854-2127 or via email at rbarraza@arvincsd.com by Monday, July 18, 2022. 
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